

Citizens Against the Landfill in Hempstead

Pintail Landfill LLC continues to pursue its proposed landfill on Hwy 6 at Hwy 290, despite two rejections of its permit application by TCEQ and almost 6 years of legal maneuvers. We remain Citizens STILL Against the Landfill in Hempstead and invite you to attend an informative

PUBLIC MEETING

Thursday, February 23, 2017

6:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.

Hempstead Theater

740 12th Street, Hempstead, TX

STATUS UPDATE including:

Legal Matters: past, pending and potential

• Fundraising: end of Garage Sales, what next?

Public Question and Answer Session

Website: www.StopHwy6Landfill.com

Facebook: Citizens Against the Landfill in Hempstead

Twitter: @stophwy6landfil

